


Learn more about Blessings in a Backpack’s 
impact during the 2019-2020 school year by 
reviewing our Fiscal Year 2020 Annual Report 

which can be found at:
blessingsinabackpack.org/annual-report



This holiday season, we express our most 
heartfelt gratitude for you. Receiving 

Blessings in a Backpack is so much more 
than making sure kids have the nourishment 

they need to learn and grow; it’s helping 
families across the nation in the most 

uncertain of times. Thank you for all that 
you do to feed kids on the weekends and 

when schools are closed.

The Blessings in a Backpack Team



blessingsinabackpack.org


